

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Dr. Julia Costich Interim Director

Julia Hostich



David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Sarah McKee Project Manager





David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely, Laura Hall

Laura Hall

Research Coordinator



David S. Watt, Ph.D. Associate Provost College of Medicine Dean's Office MN150 Medical Sciences Building Chandler Medical Center, 0298 Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Svetla Slavova Statistician





Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954

Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely

Kathy Adams

Health Educator



Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909

www.kiprc.uky.edu

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Shannon Beaven

IS Tech Support Specialist II





David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909

www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Davis Fatter

Davis Potter

Research Assistant



David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Project Manager





David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Mark Schneider

Director of Technology



David S. Watt, Ph.D. Associate Provost College of Medicine Dean's Office MN150 Medical Sciences Building Chandler Medical Center, 0298 Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909

www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Micharis Robertson

Medearis Robertson

Investigator



Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Far: (859) 257-3909

Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Terry Bunn

Project Manager

Jerry Brom





David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury and Research Prevention Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Travis Fritsch

Project Manger/Principal Investigator



Kentucky Injury Prevention & Research Center

Kentucky School of Public Health College of Medicine 333 Waller Avenue, Suite 202 Lexington, KY 40504-2915 (859) 257-4954 Fax: (859) 257-3909 www.kiprc.uky.edu

David S. Watt, Ph.D.
Associate Provost
College of Medicine Dean's Office
MN150 Medical Sciences Building
Chandler Medical Center, 0298

Dear Dr. Watt:

We, the staff of the Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center, have been informed and consulted regarding the proposal to create a College of Public Health. We express our full support for the creation of a College of Public Health and the subsequent administrative move of the School of Public Health and Kentucky Injury Prevention and Research Center from the College of Medicine.

College status is the next logical step to obtain accreditation for the Public Health degree programs that will serve as the training and research tools that will assist in solving the public health issues in the Commonwealth and contribute to the strategic goal of making the University of Kentucky a top twenty institution and a nationally recognized university.

Sincerely,

Susau H. Pollach

Susan Pollack, M. D. Assistant Professor Departments of Pediatrics and Preventive Medicine